Once Upon a Starry Night - Frequently Asked Questions For Parents

1)

2)

3)

4)

5)

WHAT TIME WILL STUDENTS NEED TO ARRIVE AT WESTLAKE ON THE EVENING OF THE SHOW?

All students will need to be dropped at the venue at 4.30 to get ready for their performance.

DO STUDENTS DRESS IN SCHOOL UNIFORM?

e  Years 0-2: students will be asked to dress in nativity costume. Further details on this will be sent home in
the coming weeks.

e  Years 3-6: students should be dressed in their school summer uniform.

e  Kapa Haka and cultural group members: will be asked to dress in an appropriate cultural dress. Further

details on this will be sent through in the coming weeks.

WILL THE STUDENTS BE FED?
The PTFA will be providing a sausage in bread to each of the children prior to the show commencing (gluten free
option available), along with snacks after their first-half performance. Water will also be made available to the

children on the night.

CAN YOUNGER PUPILS LEAVE AFTER THE STUDENT PORTION OF THE PROGRAMME?
Parents wishing to leave with their children after the first half of the performance will be able to do so after

signing their child out during the intermission.

HOW CAN | HELP MY CHILD PREPARE FOR THE CONCERT?
The teachers will be working hard this term to help our students prepare and we are very appreciative of their
efforts! Copies of the songs the children will sing at the event will also be sent home over the coming weeks. If

you can help your child learn the words of the songs they will be performing, it would be much appreciated.



